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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are fast approaching our production week. Students have been spending time in class learning the skills associated 
with dance and drama and in the last few weeks have been putting together the most amazing pieces for our show 'The 
little green book monster'. 
 
The production runs from 5-6th September. It is expected that all students do all shows and we look forward to your 
support in this. Below is the outline of the shows. 
 
Wednesday matinee. 1pm start, school finishes as usual 
 
Wednesday evening performance. Students to be dropped off at classrooms (or at the venue stated by classroom 
teachers) no later than 6pm.  Show starts at 6.30.  All students are expected to stay to the end of the show.  You will need 
to pick them up from their class teacher in their waiting room once the show has finished. 
Thursday evening performance- same as Wednesday night. 
 
Your child's classroom teacher will be in contact if they need anything specific on the night. Any questions please 
email/ask your classroom teacher or email me on kdeane@maraetaibeach.school.nz. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the show, don't forget tickets are on sale on Kindo now. 
Thanks 
MBS teaching staff 
 


